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Our Ref:  Q23244  
Your Ref: DA/5/2024 
 
 
 
22 July 2024 
 
 
 
The Chief Executive Officer 
Gladstone Regional Council 
PO Box 29 
GLADSTONE QLD 4680 
 
via email:  info@gladstone.qld.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Madam,  
 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO COMMENCE PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 
DEVELOPMENT ASSESSMENT RULES 2017 PART 4 S17.2 

DEVELOPMENT PERMIT FOR A MATERIAL CHANGE OF USE FOR A  
MEDIUM IMPACT INDUSTRY (SHED EXTENSION) 

 47 GLADSTONE BENARABY ROAD, TOOLOOA QLD 
LOT 291 CP 903678 

 
We act on behalf of our client, Monadelphous Properties Pty Ltd, in relation to the development application 
made for a Development Permit for a Material Change of Use of Premises for a Medium Impact Industry (Shed 
Extension).   
 
This application was made over land located at 47 Gladstone Benaraby Road, Toolooa, more formally described 
as Lot 291 CP 903678.  The Council reference for this application is DA/5/2024. 
 
The following public notification actions are intended to be undertaken in accordance with Section 17.1 of the 
Development Assessment Rules 2017: 

• Publish a notice in the CQ Today on Saturday 20 July 2024; 
• Place a notice on the land in the way prescribed under the Development Assessment Rules on Friday 19 

July 2024; and 
• Notify the owners of all lots adjoining the subject premises on Thursday 18 July 2024. 

 
As such, we provide this written notice advising that Public Notification is to commence on 22 July 2024 in 
conjunction with the last action in accordance with Section 16 of the Development Assessment Rules 2017.  The 
last day for submissions is 13 August 2024. 
 
We trust this information is sufficient for your purposes; however, should you require any further details or 
clarification, please do not hesitate to contact Shaunte Farrington or the undersigned on (07) 4972 3831. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Stephen Enders | Director 
ZONE PLANNING QLD 
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